
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
The Electric and Water Plant Board of  the City of  Frankfort, KY will hold a Special Board Meeting to conduct a 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 31st, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. or as soon thereaf ter as can be heard, at the Frankfort 
Plant Board Administration building located at 151 Flynn Avenue, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 to solicit oral or written 
comments regarding community solar rates and tarif fs.  

 
Community Solar is a voluntary program for FPB electric customers that wish to subscribe to solar facilities operated 
by FPB. Customers can subscribe to 250W Solar Units by either a one time or month to month payment, according 

to the proposed subscription costs below. Production credits will be applied to the customer’s regular bill based 
upon the actual energy output of  the facility per Solar Unit.  
 

Subscription Cost 
 
One-Time Capacity Charge 

 $1049.70 per 250W DC Subscribed  
  
Monthly Capacity Charge 

 $3.96 per 250W DC Subscribed 
 
 

  
Public comments will be accepted for the public hearing by emailing comments 
to kpoe@fewpb.com or clindsey@fewpb.com by Wednesday, May 31, 2023. Those wishing to speak in person at 

the meeting should notify kpoe@fewpb.com or clindsey@fewpb.com by 12:00 Noon, Wednesday, May 31, 2023. 
 
The current and proposed policies are available to the public the Frankfort Plant Board Administration building 

located at 151 Flynn Avenue, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601, online at www.fpb.cc, via email to Travis McCullar at 

tmccullar@fewpb.com or by calling Travis McCullar at 502-352-4608. 

 
The new rates are proposed to be ef fective on July 1st, 2023. 


